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         OIL PRESSURE WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on with the ignition switch in the "ON" position
as a bulb check, but should go out shortly after engine is started. If
light remains on or comes on while driving, it indicates low oil
pressure and possible system malfunction. Have the system checked and
serviced immediately. Do not operate vehicle until cause is located
and corrected. Light does not indicate amount of oil in engine.

         "BRAKE" WARNING LIGHT

         Light is designed to come on with the ignition switch in the
"ON" position as a bulb check and goes out after engine is started.
Light will also come on with the parking brake fully or partially
engaged. If light does not come on as designed or comes on at any
other time, it indicates possible fault in the electrical system or
low brake fluid. Check brake fluid reservoir, add hydraulic brake
fluid as necessary and have the system checked immediately. Do not
continue driving if further trouble is experienced.

         CHECK WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on with the ignition switch in the "ON" position
as a bulb check and goes out after engine is started. If light remains
on or comes on while driving, it indicates a potential emission
control problem and the system should be checked and serviced
promptly. Continued operation of vehicle in this condition without
having the emission control system checked and serviced as necessary



may affect fuel economy, driveability and cause possible damage to the
emission system.

         "ANTI-LOCK" BRAKE WARNING LIGHT

         Light is designed to come on with the ignition switch in the
"ON" position and should go out shortly after engine is started. If
light remains on or comes on while driving, it indicates a potential
problem in the system and should be inspected as soon as possible. The
regular braking system will still operate normally but without anti-
lock function.

         AIR BAG WARNING LIGHT (IF EQUIPPED)

         Light should come on briefly (about 7 seconds) with the
ignition switch in the "ON" position as a system check and goes out
shortly after. If light does not come on as designed or comes on at
any other time, it indicates a system malfunction and it should be
checked and serviced immediately.

         "CHARGE" WARNING LIGHT

         If light comes on when the engine is running, it may indicate
a possible malfunction in the charging system. The alternator belt may
be loose or broken. If warning light comes, have the system checked
and serviced promptly. DO NOT drive vehicle if alternator belt is
loose or broken.

         TURN SIGNAL/HAZARD INDICATOR LIGHTS

         Light flashes when the turn signal switch lever or hazard
switch is turned on.

         HIGH BEAM INDICATOR LIGHT

         Light comes on when the headlight high beam is on and goes
out when the low beam is selected.

         DOOR OPEN WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on when any of the doors (except the trunk lid)
are not closed securely with ignition on.

         SEAT BELT WARNING LIGHT

         The light and chime is a reminder to fasten seat belts. Light
flashes about 6 seconds with the ignition on. The chime will sound
simultaneously unless driver’s seat belt is securely fastened.

         LOW WASHER FLUID WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on when the washer fluid level is low. Add washer
fluid as necessary.

         "O/D OFF" WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on when the overdrive switch is turned off.

         "SECURITY" THEFT WARNING LIGHT

         The theft warning system will activate when all doors, hood,



trunk lid and back door are locked and the ignition is off. Indicator
light will glow for about 30 seconds and then go out, indicating the
system has been activated. If door is unlocked or ignition key is
turned to the "ACC" and/or "ON" positions during this 30 second
interval, the system will not activate. If indicator light blinks,
system is malfunctioning and will not activate.

         LOW FUEL WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on when the fuel tank is almost empty.

         "CRUISE" WARNING LIGHT

         Light comes on if the vehicle is controlled by the cruise
control system.


